
WPBS 1430am 
"music with a mission" 

February 13, 1990 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter is to confirm your reception of our radio station on Sunday, 
November 19th, 1989. Our records and logs confirm that you were listening to WPES 
at the date and times you indicated in your letter. We were operating at 1000 
watts at the time you received our signal. 

Thank you for letting us know about your having tuned us in, we are delighted 
to know you are listening. 

Your friends in His service, 

Debbie Taylor, for WP E AM 1430, 
Staff and Management 

"the voice of Ashland -Hanover, & Richmond" 
P. O.Box 148/Ashlaní4 Va. 2.30051(804)798-11010 


